


 
LETTER OF TRANSMITAL 
 
 
Executive Master of Business Administration 
Faculty of Business Management 
Universiti Teknologi MARA 
Sarawak 
 
8 January 2003 
 
Prof. Madya Dr. Jamil Bin Hamali 
Project Advisor, 
Universiti Teknologi MARA 
Shah Alam, Selangor 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
APPLIED BUSINESS PROJECT 
 
We refer to the above matter and with great pleasure would like to submit our 
project paper entitled “ Analyzing the Current Strategic Management Practice in 
Persatuan Nelayan Negeri Sarawak (PENESA) ”. 
 
2. With the submission of this project paper, it will enable us to meet the 
partial requirement of the faculty in obtaining MBA qualification.  
 
3. We greatly appreciate your kind guidance and support rendered 
throughout of preparing this project paper. Without your encouragement and 
guidance, the success of this project paper may not have been achieved. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Ahmad Hisham Bin Abdul Halim    Mastam Bin Nodo 

 

Abdul Jaafar Bin Lian     Leonard Jambu 

 

Mohd Merzan Bin Hashim  
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